
 

 

 

St John the Baptist PS Summer School  

Monday 21st June, 2021 

Dear parents, 

We are offering a summer school for all Primary 5 children moving into Primary 6 this July. The 

school will run for the duration of five days for each class. Please see below for more 

information. If you are interested in a place for your child, complete the slip below and return to 

the class teacher by this Wednesday to secure a place. 

P5 Summer School Details 

 The school will run each day from 10am until 1pm, with a break at 11.30am for 15 

minutes. 
 

 P5SH Summer school will run from Wednesday 14th July- Tuesday 20th July. 

 P5KB Summer school will run from Wednesday 21st July- Tuesday 27th July. 
 

 The children will be involved in a range of activities including art, PE, philosophy as well 

as some literacy and numeracy lessons. 
 

 Children must enter the school grounds on their own- i.e. adults must remain outside 

the school gates when dropping off and collecting children.  
 

 Parents and children are asked to maintain social distancing when waiting outside the 

school. 
 

 Children can wear their own clothes for the duration of the summer school. 
 

 Pupils should bring a small break with them in a disposable plastic bag each day- strictly 

no nut based products. Children are permitted to bring one water bottle which they will 

be required to take home with them each day. 
 

 Parents must wait outside the school gates at 1pm to collect the children. 
 

 Children should not have to bring any items with them apart from their break each day. 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

Pupil Name : _________________________________________    

My child would be interested in attending the summer school during the relevant 5-day 

period for his class (see above.) 

Parent’s Name: _____________________________________________________  

Parent Phone Number: _______________________________________________ 


